
 

Town of Princeton 

Master Plan Implementation Committee 

November 29, 2007  

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 PM.  Present were members Leslie Fanger, Patricia 

Gates, Michael Latka, Anne Littlefield and Dennis Rindone and one guest Phil Mighdoll. 

 

Minutes: 

The committee unanimously (5-0) accepted the minutes of October 23, 2007. The committee 

asked Dennis to get a copy of the November 7, 2007 Planning Board minutes. 

 

Town Plan Brochure: 

The committee discussed the draft town plan brochure developed by Phil Mighdoll with edits 

provided by various element chairpersons. The discussion of those edits lasted for over two 

hours. An agreement was reached on a final brochure to present to the Planning Board at their 

12/5/07 meeting for their final review. Dennis and Phil will work during the month of December 

on a final formatted brochure for the TPIC to review at the scheduled January 3, 2008 meeting. It 

is expected the brochure will be mailed mid to late January. It was also agreed that Phil Mighdoll 

and the Planning Board would produce a one-page explanation for the proposed by-law changes 

that will be recommended to town meeting on 2/26/07. This mailing would occur a couple weeks 

before town meeting.  

 

Town Plan Implementation Schedule: 

This topic was moved to the next TPIC meeting. 

  

Future Meeting: 

Next meeting scheduled for Thursday January 3, 2008 at 7 pm in the town hall conference room.  

 

The meeting adjourned at 9:15 pm.  

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

_____________________________ 

Dennis Rindone 

Town Administrator 

 


